
4. CHARLESTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

The Board considered a report from the Urban Design Planner advising of the progress made on the
Charleston Neighbourhood Plan consultation and introducing the draft plan.

The Board received the information and thanked Josie Schroder for her report.  The Board
commented that there should be a reference in the section entitled “Open Space and Greening the
Area” to indicate a preference for the acquisition of more green open space.

The Board decided to make a further recommendation that the following statement be included in the
draft plan.  “That there is a road widening designation for Ferry Road in the City Plan but there are no
plans as yet for the implementation.”

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


